Our New Records Keeper

The board is very excited to announce that Tammy Yates, Director of

Competitive Aquatics at the Goldsboro YMCA will be taking over the North
Carolina record keeping at the end of 2012.

In volunteering to do this, she will be sharing Hans van Meeteren's job. He will continue to update the national
database with meet results and create the NC top 10 files for input into the national top 10.



